
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science, we have been learning all about the human 

body and the things we need to do in order to keep 

healthy.  This has included looking at how our skeleton 

keeps us safe, how are muscles grow and the different 

food groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 3  

 

This Month’s Super Learners! 

Progress- William, Harrison, 

Cyrus, Jasmin, Marysia, Alex, 

James S 

Achievement- Djahid, Jahneca, 

Cyril, Chloe, Stephanie 

 

 

                       

We had fun learning 

about Iron Age 

roundhouses and 

researching the 

materials used to make 

them. After designing 

our own, we then 

gathered materials and 

built some impressive 

models. 

 

 

 

In English this month, we 

have been writing 

narratives based on ‘The 

Tin Forest’ by Helen 

Ward. We have been 

working on using thesauri 

to make our vocabulary 

more ambitious. 

 

In Maths, we have started our 

multiplication and division unit. 

We have been working on making 

equal groups. We have used 

manipulative to support our 

learning. We have continued our 

learning of the 4 and 8 times 

tables. Please continue practicing 

as much as you can at home! 

 


